
Hi everyone, 

We have some exciting news… We are starting 

an ARH Art Competition which will take place 

every half-term. You will be given a theme for 

each half term, and you can create your very 

own piece of artwork about this theme. You can 

use any type of Art at all, from painting, to 

chalk, to using natural materials…  

Be as creative as you can!  

The winner for each year group will be decided 

by Mrs Farquharson, and each half term, the 

winners will form an Art expert group. These 

children will have their work framed outside 

the Headteacher’s Office and will also get to 

choose the winners for the next half term Art 

competition.  

 

Good luck and enjoy being creative! I look for-

ward to seeing what you come up with :)  

 

This half terms theme is ‘nature’.  

Please bring all entries be sent to the Meer-

kats classroom by Monday 14th October and 

they should be no bigger than A3 size. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to 

speak to Mrs Farquharson.  


